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FORT RUPERT ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

Wishing All Our Families a Break 
Filled with Love and Happiness..

  

  

  

 2018 has been an exciting and challenging year for many of us. This past month our 
students and staff were part of some great things. The Curling Club went to the FRCC for an 
afternoon. The 4/5/6 class had a pet day. On the 11th the K/1s went to PHSS, the 2-5s saw a 
presentation on 911, and the grade 6/7s saw a presentation on mental health at Wagalus School. 
We had red & green day and a pajama day. Fort Rupert had four winners from the Legion Art 
contest. Our amazing PAC helped put on our Winter Celebration on the 19th which was a huge 
success. We went skating on the last day and upon our return the wonderful Mrs. Patterson had 
prepared hot chocolate for us all. Lastly our special little school raised 300$ in change which we 
will purchase six goats which will be gifted to families in developing countries.  

           Enjoy the break and see you soon.      G̱ilakas’la           Alison Webber 

2018

https://www.firstvoices.com/explore/FV/sections/Data/Kwak'wala/Kwak%CC%93wala/Kwak%CC%93wala/learn/words/585f4be9-f8d5-4eaf-a241-52c4fcd2228c
https://www.firstvoices.com/explore/FV/sections/Data/Kwak'wala/Kwak%CC%93wala/Kwak%CC%93wala/learn/words/585f4be9-f8d5-4eaf-a241-52c4fcd2228c
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A great way to end 2018…
Excited for the New Year!!!

JANUARY 7 (MONDAY) 

School Closed: Professional Day

JANUARY 8 (TUESDAY) 

Schools Re-Open 

JANUARY 29 (TUESDAY) 

School Picture Re-Takes 



  

*Remember: In the event of an emergency all contact with students goes through:  

Alison Webber (Principal) & Stacey Patterson (Secretary) 

250 949 6518

VOLUNTEERS 

Fort Rupert loves our volunteers. If you would like to volunteer please 
bring a current Criminal Records check to the FRES office. 

UTENSILS 

Please send reusable forks and spoons with your child. We are doing our best to reduce our plastic footprint. 

BUS & PLAYGROUND EXPECTATIONS 

Students are reminded that while riding the bus or playing outside they expected to follow the school’s code of 
conduct. Which includes respectful behaviour towards each other and ALL staff.  

Fort Rupert Elementary is very proud of the polite, respectful students that are from our school. We encourage 
them to be kind wherever they may be.  

December Nice Kids 
These students will be rewarded with a 

‘free’ recess next month. They did 
something nice and were caught doing it!! 

The December draw winner is: 
Zack Thornton who found school property, 

cleaned it up, and returned it to the 
school!!



Nullam id dolor id nibh ultricies vehicula ut 

The breakfast program helps 
families to provide additional 

healthy choices for our 
students.

Please send your child to school 
ready to play outside rain or shine. 

This might include extra socks, 
pants, boots, and a rain coat. 

Remember  Fort Rupert is 
peanut free. 

B R E A K FA S T

G O O D  M O R N I N G !


